
From: abby bailey <mabbyb@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 2:25 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Mifflin & Second St. 
 

 

I live at 29 N 2nd, directly across from the Options building.  I am writing to implore the 
commision to oppose MDC in their attempt to further increase the density of our 
neighborhood.  We've been through this fight before and because of the outcome, lost 
two great neighbors to other neighborhoods.  I'm tired of MDC continually being able to 
change the rules of the game.  I would also be interested if they fulfilled their 
maintenance obligations to the current tenants of The Avenue.   With all of the new 
development on E. Washington, the city seems unconcerned about the quality of life for 
those who have established roots, pay mortgages and property taxes.   
 
Thank you, 
Mary Abby Bailey 
 

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
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